
 
 
Mr D Chambers  
Bridport Town Council 
 
By email 

27th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Daryl  
 
RE: JELLYFIELDS NATURE RESERVE AND BOTHENHAMPTON NATURE RESERVE 

(QUARRY LANE / WANDEWELL) 
 
I refer to our letters of the 15th and 20th January and to your subsequent email of 22nd 
January.   
 
We have had an Extraordinary General Meeting and have agreed that the parish council 
would be delighted to work with you on the 10-year management plan to make both reserves 
family friendly and great places to be.   

We have agreed to contribute an initial £500 towards the creation of the ten-year 
management plan and on setup a further £500 in the following year. The parish council will 
commit to pay a similar amount over the period of the partnership. 
 

We understand that a parish councillor will be a member of the management plan committee 
from the earliest stages, both in drafting the plan and in implementing it, so as to reflect the 
views of the parish. Please let us know when the first meeting will take place. 
 
We assume that there will be a formal partnership agreement drawn up setting out the 
various expectations of each party and we would welcome input into this. 
 
Please also let us know when and to what account the funds need to be transferred. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 

http://www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com/

